
 

 

• 8th September - International                            
Literacy Day 

• 10th October - Flu vaccination 
• 16th October - World Food Day 
• 24th October - Half term 
• 3rd November - Back to school 
• 10th - 14th November - Anti-bullying 
Week 

Each week our                    
newsletter features a 
“Take Home News”              
article about a topic 

that either features in the news,                  
extends learning from school or just 
gives you the opportunity to start a                        

conversation at home about the world 
around them. This week’s is all about 

World Wonders. Turn to page 2. 

  Focus on Keeping Safe! 
Last September, in conjunction with Norfolk  County Council, we launched 
our Safe School Run Pledge and made some much needed changes to our 
car parking arrangements in front of the school. This was to reduce the 

risk of an accident involving a child; as the number of children on roll 
steadily grew, this meant there was an increase in vehicle numbers too.  
When we had visits from Norfolk and Suffolk County Councils last year, 
they were very impressed at the changes, which included a new car park 
for visitors, staff and child car park monitors, and the installation of a 

barrier. 

Further to this, Simon and Aidan worked very hard this summer to install 
a new path, along the football field. This is the new route into school, 

through the new school gate, completely avoiding the need for children 
to cross the car park. 

Thank you for all your support with these changes. 

It’s been a great first three days back at 
school. We have welcomed three new children 
to our Foxes Class, who have all settled in well. 

 
Miss Mullally-Knight has returned from her 

overseas travels. It is wonderful to have her 
back, as she has been missed by pupils and 

staff alike.  Miss Bennett flew out to Thailand 
to join her in the holidays. She enjoyed               

meeting a huge Indian elephant.  
 

Congratulations to the new Mrs Gibson (was 
Miss Allen), who got married in August!  

New weekly award! Coming soon!                     




